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Dear Town Council Members, 

I am writing in support of the Palm Beach Day Academy plan for parking on the west side of
the Seaview Campus. 

As a Palm Beach native, PBDA alum, current parent and trustee I appreciate the challenges
the town faces in regard to parking as more and more people discover what we already know:
how wonderful it is to live in Palm Beach.  

This plan solves not only for parking, but also for the issues of drainage and green space. 

Thank you for your service to the town and keeping Palm Beach such a wonderful place to
live (and work!) 

Regards, 

Margie Betten, née Beuttenmuller 

mailto:margie.betten@gmail.com
mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com

